	St Mary’s Curriculum Map
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	Class: 6
	Spring Term 1 2021

	Theme:  What makes our world?

	Class Teacher:  Miss Bond
	Teaching Assistant:  

	Other Adults:  Mrs Moss


This curriculum information will help you to help and support your child’s learning this term. The Curriculum Map shows the main areas of learning that your child will undertake during this term.
	Half Term Learning
	During this half term we will begin a new theme called What makes our world? We will use this theme to  find out about materials as part of our science work. We will learn to distinguish between an object and the material from which it is made as well as identify, name and describe the simple physical properties of a variety of everyday materials. 
Our PE will begin with Real PE and how to be imaginative when performing and how to respond to art and music to plan and perform a dance.
As part of our PSHE work we will learn about what it means to be part of a community and what it means to be British in our democracy days.




	Through our RE  lessons this term the pupils will study the following:
	Families and Celebrations – to know that we all belong to a family, how we love and care for each other, how Jesus belonged to a family; to know what it means to belong to our church family; to know what happens at a Baptism.



	
	English
	Maths

	These are the main learning objectives that will be taught during this term:
	This half term we will continuing develop our key English skill such as reading and writing. We will be exploring new stories and texts which will help us continue to extend our learning. We will be sequencing sentences to form short narratives in our writing, ensuring we read aloud our writing. We will write simple dictated sentences. We will continue to write sentences using basic sentence punctuation and using capital letters for proper nouns. We will also focus on developing spelling and grammar skills. We will continue to spell words containing each of the phonemes already taught and spell some common exception words and the days of the week. We will also focus on the prefix ‘un’ and look suffixes and adding them where no change in spelling of root words. 
	This half term in maths, we will continue to look at our power maths work. We will be looking at adding and subtracting numbers within 20. We will be studying and working with numbers up to 50. We will focus on counting and looking at different ways we can represent these bigger numbers. Later on in this unit, we will move on to focussing on measuring and comparing lengths and heights. We will also look at measuring and comparing weight and capacity. 
 



	Things to Remember


	P.E. Kit
	PE lessons are on a Tuesday afternoon. Please include both indoor and outdoor kit as, for the time being, some lessons will take place outside.

	To read at home
	Please read daily with an adult- please add comments on Dojo. 

	Homework
	Weekly comprehension task and weekly phonics based word list on spelling shed.
Homework tasks will be set each Friday and will be due in the following Wednesday.

	Please avoid bringing large rucksacs to school due to space in our cloakrooms. Please remember to look on our website or the fortnightly school newsletter for up to date general school information.
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Many thanks for your continued support and 
co-operation. 
If you have any queries regarding Class 6 please contact Class Teacher Miss Bond, or Team Leader Mrs Colgan.
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